
July 30, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Bf1TOfl ROUGE 6, Lfl. 

This will verify your reception of WLCS March 11, 1947 
between 2:00 and 2 :15 A.M. CST. 

Thank you for your kind interest in our station. 

Yours very truly, 

GU / . 

William H. Bland, Chief Engineer 
AIR WAVES, INC. 

RADIO STATION WLCS 
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